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Exceptional Southwark do it again for 
parents of pupils entitled to Free School 

Meals or No Recourse to Public Funds 
 

… and at Camelot School we have applied for each child in the above      
categories to receive a one off voucher of £81 (27 days x £3 a day) to be 
sent to the named parent/carer for your child by the end of this week.  

 
Please note, as has been advised across this summer term, it is not too late 

to double check if you might be entitled to this exceptional support.        
£81 per child is £162 for two child or £243 for three children!                   

Wow.. Certainly worth double checking with the office today? 

 

Goodbye to the Graduates     
of the class of 2021 

We believe we have given them: 

 An aspiration to achieve great things ahead 

 An appreciation of the need for courage in facing challenges 

 An understanding of the importance of kindness and love 

 A depth to their resilience which will carry them through 

many of life’s problems and hurdles ahead 

 A respect of their position in life’s future and the character 

traits and values to face everything exceptionally everyday 

The Class of 2021 has been full of so many 
strong characters and we are so gratefully 

for the army of school staff who have  
guided them through many challenges over 

the years. Teamwork has achieved great 
things in these graduates. 



Knights of the term  -   Summer 2021 

 

 

Sports Day 2021 
Year 2 Running Race 

1. Williams 

2. Jamaal 
3. Goodnews 

  
Year 3 Running Race 

1.Neriah 

2. KK 

3. Ellvina 

  
Year 4 Running Race 

1. Ambrose 

2. Hasan 

3. Azjanai 
  

Year 5 Running Race 

1. Gabriel 
2. George 

3. Leke 

  
Year 6 Running Race 

1. Shan'ii 
2. Malachi 

3. Great 

House Colour 
total points:  

  

Green - 715 

Red- 681 

Blue - 658 

Yellow - 756 - 
WINNERS! 

Thank you 

owed to 

Mr Imran 

for         

organising 

Sports Day 

2021 in 27 

degree 

heat! 

      Reception:  Hafsa & Princess—Nevis 

               Gloria & Alexander—Snowdon 
 

Year 1:   Hamdhy & Arun—Mont Blanc 

   Eliora & Sultan—Elbrus 
 

Year 2:  Bradley & Peace—Karakarom  

   Abdulmuizz & Jacob—Himalayas 
 

Year 3:  Chelsea, Elijah & Ama - Shimbiris 
 

Year 4:  Jameela & Elizabeth—Etna 

   Noemie & Nawaz—Vesuvius 
 

Year 5:  Faith & Sabrina—Helicon 

   Houssinatou & Al-Amin -Olympus 
 

Year 6:  Tayo & Abigail—Vinson 

   Anaiah & Aymene—Damavand 



Please remember the new academic year starts on Thursday 2nd 
September for all children in Year One to Year Six 

 


